THANKS

The Golf Course Superintendents Association of Northern California wish
to thank the following Class F members for their contributions to our
Christmas meeting. It was a very enjoyable evening.

Automatic Rain Northern California Golf Association
George W. Bell Nunes Turfgrass, Inc.

Brady-Holmes Occidental Chemical

Keith Braman & Associates Pacific States Cast Iron Pipe Company
Brownie Sales Pen-Gro Sales

He V. Carter Company Plant Gro Corporation

A. L. Castle of Stockton Rain Bird

Diamond Shamrock Chris Ramos

Ewing Irrigation Products Reed & Graham, Ince.

Ferry-Morse Seed Company O. M. Scott & Sons, ProTurf
Germain's J F. Sloan

Granite Rock Company Toro Pacific Distributing

Moyer Chemical Western Lawn Equipment

Golf prizes were awarded to
low gross - John Zoller, Monterey Peninsula, Pebble Beach
Flight A
1st place Robert Dauterman, Sequoyah Country Club, Oakland

2nd Mike Clark, Oakmont Golf Course, Santa Rosa
3rd Paul Dias, Saratoga Country Club, Saratoga
Flight B
1st place Ed Shattuck
2nd Hardev Singh, Diablo Hills Golf Course, Walnut Creek
3rd Stanley Burgess, Clarmenot C.C., Oakland

Flight Class F members
low gross Bob Wright, O. M. Scott & Sons, ProTurf
net gross Joe Sheffield, Occidental Chemical, Sacramento
Ladies Flight
Donna Zoller

Of course Larry Lloyd and his staff has to be congratulated for a job
well done. Rancho Canada again donated a free weekend to use their
facilities. George Holmes, Brady-Holmes, Sacramento won the trip.

HEHHAHAHHAFHH

The Northern California Turfgrass Council Exposition will be held on
January 28, 1976 at the San Mateo County Fairgrounds and will consist
of a continuous educational session and 136 exhibit spaces. Hours
will be from 9 A.M. to 7 P.M. Plan to attend this day it will be in
conjunction with our meeting. More in next newstletter.



